
 

 

President’s Mystery Tour 2023 

Rescheduled to Saturday, January 28st  

FROM THE BOTTOM OF THE BAY 
 

TO THE  
 

TOP OF THE BAY 

 

This years President’s Mystery Tour has been rescheduled 

by our destination host to Saturday, January 28th and will 

have you scouring the depths of San Francisco Bay and 

cruising its shores to a funky North Bay venue for lunch, 

libations, and your directions home. 

THE ONLY ONE OF ITS KIND IN THE WORLD! 
 

Our mystery tour will ultimately take us to somewhere in 

Marin County and it should be a lovely day cruise for us 

and our cars – weather permitting. 
 

As usual, you’ll see things you haven’t, learn things you 

haven’t, go places you haven’t, and probably hear things 

you shouldn’t. Don’t miss it. 

MEET-UP LOCATIONS 
 

East Bay:   Buttercup Grill.  660 Ygnacio Valley Rd. – Walnut Creek. 
  WE WILL LEAVE THE BUTTERCUP AT 9:30 SHARP 
 

Depending on our attendee’s, we will organize additional meeting locations. 
 

We can have as many people as we want for our Main Event. 
 

But we are limited to about 30 people for lunch  
so don’t miss out 

 

So, please RSVP right away – preferably via email  
 

davehome@sbcglobal.net 
 

If you have any questions, call me. 
 

415-269-0055   

 

GUESS BOTH LOCATIONS AND WIN 50 BATOC BUCKS 

mailto:davehome@sbcglobal.net

